
The Cedar City Seventh-day Adventist Church 

4571 Old Hwy 91 Enoch, UT 84721 

 

Our Church at Study....9:30am-10:50am 

Our Church at Study 9:30am-10:50am 

Song Service Ken Zeigner 

Superintendent’s Prayer & Remarks Rosalie McIrvin 

Mission Story Abby Beagles 

Lesson Study  Teachers 

Pianist – Helen Myres 

 

Our Church at Worship 11:00am-12:00pm 

Welcome & Announcements  Abby Beagles 

Worship in Praise 

Responsive Reading  The Call/La Invitacion e#755/s#520 

Invocation*  Abby Beagles 

Worship in Giving  

Tithes & Offerings  Local Church Budget Don Myres 

Children’s Story   Abby Beagles  

Worship in Testimony  

Pastoral Prayer  Elder Mike Calvo 

Scripture  Matthew 28:16-20 Abby Beagles 

Sermon “Jonah - A Second Chance with GOD” Elder Mike Calvo 

Worship in Dedication 

Hymn of Response* Great is Thy Faithfulness e#100 

Benediction* Elder Mike Calvo 

*Please Stand  
Pianist – Helen Myres 

 

May God's richest blessings attend our worship service. 

 

Announcements 
February 18, 2017 

Welcome! Bienvenidos! 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all our visitors and members. 

Baptistery construction continues. If you would like to contribute specifically to this 
fund, please write “baptistery” on your tithes and offerings envelope. 
 
First Reading.  Dana and Christie Cooper transferring to Paradise SDA Church (Las 
Vegas, NV) 
 
Men’s Convocation 2017 will be Sept 29-Oct 1 in Alameda, CA. If you would like to 
spend $200 to sleep on an aircraft carrier for this event, please contact Marlyn 
Novielli at 559.347.3142 or ministries@cccsda.org. 
 
GLOW Track Mission in Salt Lake City from March 17-26. The goal is to distribute 1 
million GLOW tracks. No more information was given. 
 
Potluck Next Sabbath. Please plan to join us for a delicious vegetarian potluck after 
services. 
 
Out of respect for fellow worshipers, please silence all electronic devices. 

 Next Sabbath 
 

Sermon:  Platform Organizer: Pastor Dan Walter 
 
Sabbath Rest continues until 6:14pm.  Next Sabbath’s welcome is Friday at 6:21pm. 
******************************************************************** 
Monthly Budget for Church Expense: $1,650.00 
Amount Received for February:     $757.00 
Still Needed for February:     $893.00 
 

Our church is entirely dependent on your generous and consistent 
financial support to operate and minister to all. 

 
“Bring the whole tithe into the storehouse, that there may be food in my house. Test 
me in this,” says the LORD Almighty, “and see if I will not throw open the floodgates 
of heaven and pour out so much blessing that there will not be room enough to 
store it.” Malachi 3:10 
 

Head Elder: Daniel Walter 435-867-4886  
Treasurer: Helen Myres, Head Deacon: Don Myres 435-586-4596 


